
Weekend of June 06 –June 07, 2015 

 

Knights of Columbus Corner 

As our Knights of Columbus year comes to a close on June 30th, I want to say thank you to all the volunteers 

and supporters for all the help and support over the past year.  With your help we have been able to provide 

support for Light of Christ Catholic Schools, including St. Anne’s School and St. Mary’s Central High 

School; the ND KC Foundation; the RSVP support for vocations and seminarians; St. Anne’s Church 

building fund; Special Olympics; St. Anne’s families in need; and Knights of Columbus Charities in general.   

 

As you can see, in addition to all the benefits of being a member of the Knights of Columbus, we also 

provide much support for our Parish and our Community.  If you have considered joining the Knights 

in the past but still haven’t, becoming a member is an easy process and we would love to have you as a 

member.  The only requirements are that you are a Catholic gentleman at least 18 years of age, and a 

practical Catholic. 

 

Many times, correspondence to our members is sent via e-mail.  We are missing many of you because we 

only have about 60% of our member’s e-mail addresses.  We would like to update our list to include as close 

to 100% of our members as possible.  If you are not receiving data from us via e-mail, please provide your e-

mail address to me at rmcmkopp@bis.midco.net so that we can have a more complete list.  Thank you for 

your assistance in this effort! 

 

The Mission of the Knights of Columbus:   
To know, love, and serve God is the mission of the Catholic faithful.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vivat Jesus 

 ‘Be not afraid’  

Praised be Jesus Christ! 

Praise Him forever!  

 

Rob Koppinger, Grand Knight, Council 10496, St. Anne’s Parish 

Home Phone 223-4290; Cell Phone 391-9265; e-mail rmcmkopp@bis.midco.net 
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